
 

 

2023 Bulk Rubbish Collection 
 Hervey Range 

Charters Towers Regional Council is facilitating a bulk rubbish collection in the township of Hervey Range 
on Monday, 6 November 2023.  Residents are requested to place items out for collection as close to the 
day of collection as possible.  
 
A limit of two (2) cubic metres will apply to ensure the provision of a financially sustainable service. 
 
Items that will not be collected:  
• Household Rubbish (e.g. food scraps) 
• Vegetation and Green Waste 
• Bricks and Concrete 
• Hazardous, flammable or combustible materials 

(e.g. empty drums and fuel tins) 
• Asbestos 

• Gas cylinders, fire extinguishers 
• Car parts and tyres 
• Liquid Waste, including paints and oils 
• Commercial and builder’s waste 
• Glass and mirrors 
• Other items that present a risk to safety. 

 
Examples of acceptable waste are:  
• White Goods (fridges and freezers must have 

doors removed for safety) 
• Mattresses (limit of 2 per property) 
• Hot Water Systems 
• Small household items (e.g. fans) 
• Furniture 

• Electronic Waste 
• Toys, bicycles and sporting goods 
• Tin and scrap iron up to 2 metres in 

length. 
• Sinks 
• Wood Products 

 
PLEASE DON’T: 

 Leave sharp or dangerous objects 
 Leave rubbish out for long periods 
 Leave your normal domestic rubbish (put it in your wheelie bin) 
 Leave prohibited items out for collection – they will not be taken   

 
 

 

 
Enquiries:  

(07) 4761 5300 
 

PLEASE DO: 
 Make sure items can be lifted by two people 
 Ensure items are secured if severe weather is expected 
 Put your rubbish out just prior to the pre-arranged collection day 
 Check the list of prohibited items – collectors will leave all prohibited items behind 
 Place your rubbish in a pile outside your property so the footpath or roadway is kept clear 

ACCEPTED 

 

NOT ACCEPTED 

 


